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Once again you attack lawful people with expensive new demands as the justice 

system ignores criminals, even to releasing them time and time again.   Portland has 

become a cesspool of crime, and you totally ignore that! 

The fees you propose are now exorbitant for law abiding people to be eligible to buy 

and own firearms, a right locked into the American Constitution.   Because you ignore 

the real criminals in society, drug users and sellers and crimes committed by them, 

Oregonian lives keep going downward. 

Responsible and lawful gun owners are not the one committing crimes, please quit 

treating them as criminals. 

Are you next going to raise bicycle licenses and add training courses for bicycle 

riders  because cars have lots of accidents ?? 

What are you thinking, penalizing law abiding people for crimes outside of their 

control when you already have enough laws in place to take care of all crime ever 

committed. 

And don't say you are concerned about suicides and deaths when you absolutely 

ignore the Fentanyl epidemic.!!   You ignore that! 

Please quit your endless hatred of lawful gun owners.   Direct your efforts at the real 

problem! 


